
Official Notice 

 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING will be held by the Lakeport Economic Development Corporation 

(LAKECO) on June 11, 2024, at 5:30 P.M., in the Conference Room of the City of Lakeport 

Municipal Building, located at 207 Milam Road, Longview, Texas 75603 to consider the 

following: 

 

A. A PUBLIC HEARING will be held regarding the proposed construction of a park 

including playground equipment, exercise equipment, benches and picnic tables, and a walking 

track to be located on the Lakeport Municipal Grounds at 207 Milam Road, Longview, Texas.  

The park and all improvements will be donated to the City of Lakeport upon completion.  

 

 

If you have concerns or comments, please attend the hearing.  If you are unable to 

attend, your comments may be submitted to the Lakeport Economic Development Board at 903-

643-2562 or email lakeport.secertary@att.net. 

 

 

 

 

   

 


